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The Department of Information Technology organized an Industrial Visit to Narola 

Infotech, Surat on 4th April, 2015. 

The visit included demonstrations of web-based projects deployed in DotNet and PHP, 

mobile-based applications using Android as well as demonstrations of embedded 

systems. 

The highlight of the visit was a live demo of diamond cutting embedded system. 

The visit served the purpose of enlightening the students regarding deployment of state-

of-the-art computing technologies, and also gave them the opportunity to interact with 

experienced software professionals. 

 

 



 

 

 


